
14th October 2019 
P.T.A School Disco: 

As you are aware, the first P.T.A disco is coming 

up soon - Thursday 24th October,  3.15-4.15pm.   

We apologise as our newsletter stated that the tickets 

were to be purchased on Parent Pay. This was incorrect. All payments 

for PTA events are through their own payment portal. 

www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice  

      This week we are learning: 

 Maths: We are learning to order, compare and  

      partition numbers using the part-whole model. 

 English: We will be writing simple sentences about The Three 

Little Pigs using capital letters, full stops and the conjunctions 

and or because. 

 Geography: Following our walk around the local community, 

we will be placing features onto an aerial map of Wythall.  

W.O.W word of the week: ‘architect’- a person who designs  

buildings and in many cases also supervises their construction. 

We will be sharing new vocabulary with the children that will support 
our learning in class. Can you use the word at home?   

Reading: 

In Friday’s school newsletter there was a piece on the  

importance of reading. Please read with your child for 10 
minutes daily and continue to fill in the jungle diary. When 

there are two entries in the jungle diary, please  

encourage your child to change their reading book. 

Creative learning at home (optional): 

Design a house.  

What shapes/features does it have?  

Concept Cat: 
We will be introducing a new concept to your child each 
week. We will model using the word as much as possible 

during the week. Can you use this word at home? 

Darker – It is darker in the evening. 


